To The Attention of:

Supervisory Engineer

Son Nguyen

Room 2-A522 Media Bureau, Audio Division
Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street SW, Wash DC 20554

February 14, 2018
Mr. Nguyen,

This letter is to inform you that | would like to delete the license of
radio station WYCL, licensed to Niles, OH effective immediately.

Thank you for your time in this matter. This station license is also
included.

Whiplash Radic LLC

February 14, 2018



